
We Wanted To Say Thank You
 to the Multiple Community Fire Departments, 

State Troopers, Otsego police officers, 
community members, friends and family 

who showed up to the Lusk Farm on 
May 10th, 2020.

Because of your quick efforts the fire was 
contained to the machinery barn and although 

there was loss of tools, equipment, and 
machinery...no one was injured.

We are so very thankful for everyone’s 
support, kindness and humbleness at this time.

~ We Are Very Grateful ~

Thank You 
From The Entire Lusk Family


